
 

 

 

We have made a fantastic start to the year.  Here are a few snaps to 
show you what we have been doing. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Here we are  
partner testing our 

spelling words     
using whiteboards. 

Some SENSATIONAL Spelling test results 
below!! 

In writing we have been focusing on our  
‘SIZZLING STARTS’                                      

Here is our amazing work on display! 

We learnt a new 
Place Value game. 

Here we are      
challenging          
ourselves!! 

Each week we focus on an affirmation, so far we have looked at         

‘RESPECT’ , ‘Speaking to others the way you wish to be spoken to’ 
and ‘If you never try, you’ll never know!’ 

Together We Strive           

Our reading strategy focus this week is “Visualising’ here we are drawing the character Red Ned a horse from our 
class novel.  We are visualizing how he looks after reading the text. Our “VISUALISING’ reading strategy came to life 

with our final pieces being   displayed in the classroom.. So proud of each student for their efforts!! 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Together We Strive           

We read a passage about a 
‘Nogard’.  After reading the 
text we then had to draw the 
Nogard using the information 
from the text!  I’m sure you 

will agree they look  

 
 

 
 WHAT’S ON? 

Wed 10th March YR 7 & 10 Immunisations 

Thurs 11th March Assembly - Yrs 1/2 &5/6 - 8.55am Start 

Fri 12th March Interschool Swimming - 9.30am Start 

Mon 15th - Fri 19th March Yr 5/6 Camp 



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Together We Strive           



 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Together We Strive           

S T E M Dowerin D.H.S. 

On Tuesday 23/2 and Wednesday 24/2 Dowerin D.H.S. was visited 
by Dr Michelle Ellis and her colleagues from Edith Cowan University.  
 
The Year 9/10 students learnt lots of information about Cyber          
Security and delved into some activities to help them experience life 
being a digital investigator and an ethical hacker. The Year 7 class     
also got to learn about Cyber Security as well as programming the 
BBC Microbits to use an accelerometer.  
 
Thank you to Edith Cowan University for making the trip to Dowerin! 


